From:

Sent: 07 March 2023 22:12

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Planning Consultation for Dutton Manor Hill Clitheroe Road Ribchester PR3 2YT
Categories: xRedact & Upload

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Planning Team,

[ would like to raise my objection to the revised working hours for the Dutton Manor Mill site.

The site is surrounded by residential property so it is inappropriate for construction and other loud business
activity to take place outside of regular business hours Monday - Friday. The site is intended to be used by
heavy lorries and machinery and this would cause significant disruption in an area of outstanding natural
beauty.

[t is also located on the corner of a road used by cyclists and pedestrians and I have concerns that vans, lorries,
cars operating in darkness could provide a hazard.

Therefore I do not think it is appropriate for this application to be approved.
Kind regards

From: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 February 2023 10:52
Subject: Planning Consultation for Dutton Manor Hill Clitheroe Road Ribchester PR3 2YT

Tops for resident satisfaction — 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live
(Perception Survey 2018)

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked, or
restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this
transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council’s e-mail
disclaimer which you are taken to have read and accepted.

Although the Council security checks incoming and outgoing emails (including file attachments) it cannot guarantee
that the content of an email communication or any file attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted or
amended as it passes over the internet. The onus is on the recipient to check the communication is virus-free. The



Council accepts no responsibility for any damage caused by receiving emails from our email systems and/or hosted
I domains.



